
Existing Family Reference Guide Language 
 
BICYCLES 
Students are permitted to ride their bicycles to school, provided that they follow all appropriate 
safety rules and regulations. Students must walk bicycles across streets and on school grounds. 
Students may not ride their bikes on school grounds and should walk their bikes on school 
sidewalks and playgrounds. Bicycles should be locked in the racks at the front of the building. 
The school is not responsible for bicycles taken from the racks.  
 
NEW Proposed Family Reference Guide Language 

Personal Transportation Guidelines 

For the safety of all students, staff, and visitors, the use of personal transportation and 
recreational equipment on school property is restricted. Our priority is to maintain a safe, 
welcoming environment, and we appreciate your cooperation and partnership in this effort. 

1.​ Prohibited Use on School Grounds​
 

○​ No person on school property or at school-sponsored activities shall drive, ride, or 
operate personal transportation or recreational equipment, whether manual or 
electric, including bicycles, scooters, skateboards, rollerblades, hoverboards, or 
similar items at all times. 

○​ “Non-highway vehicles” such as dirt bikes, golf carts, and ATVs and UTVs are 
strictly prohibited on school grounds at all times. 

○​ Exceptions are permitted only for reasonable accommodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). Please talk with your building principal 
if you require these accommodations.​
 

2.​ Rider Responsibilities​
 

○​ Those who ride personal transportation to/from school must obey all applicable 
safety rules and regulations. 

○​ Riders must walk bicycles, scooters, skateboards, or other equipment across 
streets and while on school property (including sidewalks and playgrounds). This 
applies to both manual or electric transportation. 

○​ The school will not store items inside the building. Therefore, it is strongly 
recommended that all equipment be secured in the racks provided at the school.  

○​ The District is not responsible for lost, damaged, or stolen property. 

 



 


